
FLETC-Glynco’s Intermodal Training Facility Dedicated in memory of youngest 9/11 victim 

 

The Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers’ (FLETC) Intermodal Training Facility was dedicated in 
August of 2011 in memory of two-year-old Christine Lee Hanson, who was on flight 175 with her 
parents, when it flew into the south towers.   

 

Tuesday, September 11, 2001, 
was a perfect day for traveling 
when the Hanson family of 
Groton, Massachusetts, 
boarded United Flight 175 
bound for California for a much 
anticipated trip to Disneyland.   
At 9:03:11, Flight 175 struck the 
south tower of the World Trade 
Center.  Christine and her 
parents were killed instantly 
and she became the youngest 
victim of 9/11.  

 

Christine’s stuffed pink bunny was left at home while she was on vacation.  She never returned home to 
her bunny, but Christine’s grandparents donated it to FLETC, where it remains in a display box 
underneath Christine’s portrait so that we never forget her, or the countless victims on that horrendous 
day.  

The Intermodal Training Facility took 
approximately one year to build and it 
houses two airplanes, subway, bus station, 
ticket counter and baggage screening 
venues.  This facility is used daily to train 
our nation’s law enforcement officers to 
prevent acts of terrorism, such as those 
that took place on September 11.  

 

 

 

 


